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recommendations for changes. Those recommendations are presently
being evaluated by Commonwealth Edison to assess the effect of
implementation upon collective bargaining agreements and other
factors not considered in the study. A report of our evaluation
will be provided in approximately thirty days.

Please address questions regarding this matter to this
office.

One signed original and fifty copies of this letter and the
report are provided for your use.

Very truly yours,

/’ //:1 / Ll

T. R. Tramm
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

1m

cc: J. G. Keppler - Region III

Enclosure: "Rad/Chem Organization Study for
Commonwealth Edison Company,"
Science Applications, Inc.,
March 3, 1982.
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